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20 Tammuz 5780 
12 July 2020 
 

 
 
  
 Dear Michael, 

Further to your email dated 2nd July, the CHC board wishes to affirm our position as a Modern Orthodox 

Zionist organization, committed to our core values of equality, respect, inclusivity and social responsibility.  

We do not condone any forms of intolerance or vilification directed towards any individual or group 

regardless of race, religion, gender, or gender diversity. 

I would also like to advise that all members of the board have committed to undertake training in gender 

diversity and agree that all CHC representatives and board members must be careful and conscious that any 

comments made by them through social media can reflect on the CHC and must NOT be inconsistent with 

our core values and ethos.  

We specifically dissociate CHC from any comments recently made on social media and confirm that we 

consider these views are inconsistent with our core values and ethos. 

We hope the action the board is taking, will repair any hurt caused and assure you of our commitment to 

continue to work towards building a healthy strong and cohesive community. 

 

 
  
David Mond 
President 
 
 


